

Payal Panchal Information Officer Housing & Modernisation

payal.panchal@southwark.gov.uk

Tel: 020 7525 3766 Date: 24 May 2018

Ref: 928512

Ben Quinn Via email request-485554-24a0fafd@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ben Quinn

RE: YOUR REQUEST FOR INFORMATION:

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 16 May 2018. We have now completed our search for the information you requested.

You requested:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please provide the following records for each of the years 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017 and (up to the present date) 2018

- The amount of funds raised from the sale of art in the possession of the authority - Details of the art sold. Eg: titles if possible, quantity, description (sculpture etc) - If known, details of whether the buyer was another public authority, private sector or individual

Our response:

There has been no sale of art by the local authority within the time period 2014 – present day.

This information is being provided as a statutory obligation under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 Southwark Council ask not to receive unsolicited marketing communications.

You are free to use the information provided for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, requires the permission of the copyright holder. You may apply for permission to re-use this information by submitting a request to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk; you can find details on these arrangements at http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/information-management/re-using-public-sector-information/copyright-and-re-use/. Detailed advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is available from the Office of Public Sector Information at: http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.htm

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make an appeal for a review of our decision, please write to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk.

If you are not content with the outcome of your appeal, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have first exhausted our internal appeal procedure and you should contact her within 2 months of the outcome of your internal appeal.

Further information on the Data Protection Act is available through the Information Commissioner at the: www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Payal Panchal Information Officer